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Model Arctic Council in Oulu in October 2017
1. Will you recruit students to participate in the Model Arctic Council event in Finland in October 2017? If so, how many students might you expect to participate? Do you or another faculty or administrator plan to accompany the students to the event?


2. Will your university offer a course with at least a unit dedicated to Arctic governance in order to prepare students for their participation in MAC 2017? If so, when will this course be offered? If not, will someone at your university be willing to mentor the students in preparation for the MAC 2017?


3. Do you think your university will have funding to support students’ participation in MAC 2017? If so, please explain.


Model Arctic Council in Lapland in October 2018
4. Will you recruit students to participate in the Model Arctic Council event in Finland in October 2018? If so, how many students might you expect to participate? Do you or another faculty or administrator plan to accompany the students to the event?


5. Will your university offer a course with at least a unit dedicated to Arctic governance in order to prepare students for their participation in MAC 2018? If so, when will this course be offered? If not, will someone at your university be willing to mentor the students in preparation for the MAC 2018?


6. Do you think your university will have funding to support students’ participation in MAC 2018? If so, please explain.


Contact Information
7. Please provide the name and contact details for the person who will oversee your university’s participation in the MAC.
